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I would like to voice my support for LD 2086.  Like most Americans, I believe there 
is no place for military style assault weapons or modifications like bump stocks in the 
hands of civilians.  These weapons are much too easily obtained both legally and 
illegally.  Time and time again we hear of mass shootings across the United States - 
nowhere in America or in the State of Maine is safe from this threat. I will be serving 
as a poll worker in Standish on March 5- in years past it would have never occurred to
me that this might be dangerous in anyway - it occurs to me now.


